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COLLEGE UNIFORM REFRESH
In response to feedback from parents, students and staff, the college has been
working with our supplier, Midford, to make some changes to the college uniform for
2025.

This refresh introduces shorts for our Year 7-10 boys as an option in the summer months and the
choice of pants for our K-12 girls. In bringing in these changes, a few other items have needed to
be amended or made obsolete. We have kept the changes to a minimum and will have a
considerable changeover period to ensure there is not a financial burden for our families. 

Please click on the link to see all the details for your child/ren’s year group.

Stock Arrival Date
The new summer items are in transit and are expected to be available in early December. We will
write to all our families once the items are available both in-store and online. Midford are already
anticipating a larger number of customers over the Christmas holiday period and will be adjusting
their store hours accordingly.

Uniform Policy Update
Given the changes to some items of clothing, we have also taken the opportunity to update the
College Uniform Policy. The 2025 Uniform Policy is available via the Parent & Student Handbook.

If you need any further information regarding the changes, please contact the Administration
Office (9608 0033 or admin@thac.nsw.edu.au).
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https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/d7381528-9c60-4713-ac3e-7fb7e5cc9fdfjpg
https://www.thac.nsw.edu.au/uniform-update
https://thac.online/Handbook/
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/admin%40thac.nsw.edu.au
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